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The Union has recently informed the Company members
of the Review Committee that the above subject grievance has
been withdrawn from the agenda of the Review Committee. We
are attaching a copy of the Union's letter for your information.

It will be in order for you to note in the minutes
of your next Division Joint Grievance Committee meeting that
this case is considered closed.

You will note in the attached letter from Mr. Mitchell
that reference is made to an adjustment for those gloves purchased
through the Company warehouses as a result of Mr. Stefanetti's
letter of November 13, 1963, which became unusable because of
poor stitching or other manufacturing defects. We informed the
Union that Company would replace those gloves containing such
defects provided the employee presents them to the Stores
Department.

L. V. BROWN, Chairman
Review Committee
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